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Update: Tropical Storm Barry

Thibodaux -  As of 7 AM on Friday, July 12, 2019, Tropical Storm Barry is
weakening on the northern side and with rain bands on the southern side.  Tropical
Storm Barry is not expected to develop into a hurricane and will weaken upon
landfall while still delivering rain from the outer bands.  The City of Thibodaux will
continue to monitor the event and inform residents with additional press releases.  

As a reminder, sand and bags will be made available for self-bagging at the City of
Thibodaux's Public Works' barn located at 1219 Henry S Thibodaux Street.

The Thibodaux Police Department and Thibodaux Volunteer Fire Department have
alerted personnel and are ready to respond as needed.

For more information regarding Tropical Storm Barry, please visit the Emergency
Preparedness department's page located on the City of Thibodaux's website.

 

 
 

    # # #
  

mailto:saraha@ci.thibodaux.la.us
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001laxOIieI4tCBfW8TemGoWibH3lHYDe8DzzV0mN2Y8oOILj0DxR4keFy8X4IxZeRClESzrkEgc4QVt0tzG6HG4qVKOFlCaLF2gIszH4KJ1Ae6Nc11nwZj1N0l5EApKgQYOz2HTEqVyM2Zb2Y_yB4jwl3hZZDPdvcEf_U-Z1upVT8VKb5XclV22CatvZb6GiQHOu1AWvQSOL4R1I338GJl4JavvHCL_fu_&c=&ch=

